## **Donna Gordon**

From: Ed Weinberg <eweinbergbdb@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Wednesday, June 12, 2019 12:14 PM

**To:** Donna Gordon

**Cc:** Kate Muscarella; Joan Goodrich **Subject:** Business Development Board

**Attachments:** 20190612105951.pdf

Donna,

This is in response to your email of 6/10/19 regarding my term and interest in continuing as the BCC representative on the Business Development Board of Martin County.

Please note that this email address is what I use for matters related to the BDB so that I can properly maintain public records as necessary. The email you sent with the application form went to my business email address, and on the attached form I have provided this new address for future correspondence.

I am interested in continuing as the BCC representative to the BDB, and at their Board meeting of 6/12/19, the BDB Board voted unanimously to recommend my continuing in this role. Attached is the requested form filled out with my information.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email so I can be certain you have received my application in a timely manner.

Thank You,

Ed Weinberg